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February 15, 2017
 
 
Bruce Wolfe
Executive Officer
San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board
1515 Clay St., Suite 1400
Oakland, CA 94612
aruiz@openspace.org Bruce.Wolfe@Waterboards.ca.gov
 
Dear Mr. Wolfe:
 
Congratulations on your appointment to the San Francisco Bay Restoration Authority
Advisory Committee. The Advisory Committee will play an important role in ensuring
maximum benefit, value, and transparency in the implementation of Measure AA.
 
The Governing Board voted on February 10, 2017 to appoint you to a four-year term, which
expires on February 10, 2021. We expect full attendance from members at four Advisory
Committee meetings per year, held in Oakland or San Francisco.
 
The next Advisory Committee Meeting will be held on February 28, 2017, 1:00 pm – 3:00
pm, at the Elihu M. Harris State Office Building, 1515 Clay Street, 2nd Floor, Room 11,
Oakland, CA. The meeting agenda and materials will be emailed to you and will be available
at: www.sfbayrestore.org.
 
We look forward to working with you to restore San Francisco Bay.  Please contact Jessica
Davenport at Jessica.Davenport@scc.ca.gov or 510-286-4164 if you have any questions.
 
Sincerely,
 

Sam Schuchat
Executive Officer
San Francisco Bay Restoration Authority
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